
Holt WI 
 

The Beast from the East, that is to say, snow and a bitingly cold wind, caused the cancellation of 

this month’s regular meeting. Despite this disappointment, we have several dates lined up over 

the next two months. Outings will include a trip out to the Hop Pocket, the Spring Meeting at 

Pershore, to hear the father of the Walton sextuplets talk about his experience, a group meeting at 

Clifton-upon-Teme to hear about life on a cruise ship and the county quiz!  We are always ready 

to welcome new members and thought perhaps this might be the ideal time to publish the 

following. 

 

 

Holt WI invites you to join us, at Holt Village Hall on June 7
th

, 2018  for an 
 

Open Meeting 
 

with the “Pearl Lady”, Frances Benton as she presents 

 

A Passion for Pearls 
 

                                                 
 

 

 

 ‘A Passion for Pearls’ is a lively and entertaining talk about the history, the science, myths and 

legends of the world's most secretive and only living gemstone, the pearl. Frances Benton is an 

experienced speaker, theatre-trained, so you will hear every word and she promises you a 

fascinating and sometimes hilarious glimpse into a world of beautiful jewellery and mystery. 

 

 

Don’t miss this unique opportunity to hear this popular speaker (who has to be booked 

two years in advance) and the chance to purchase some of her beautiful jewellery, in aid 

of charity. We would love to welcome you to Holt WI for the evening. Doors will be open 

at 7 pm and your ticket includes a welcome drink. 

Tickets are £5 per head and may be secured by ringing 01905 621140 or 01905 621721 


